
  

 

Welcome back - we hope that you all had a lovely Easter Holiday!!  

 
COVID SAFETY  
 

In order to keep the safety of our children, staff and parents we would like to remind you 
to continue wearing masks and adhering to the 2 metre social distance rule when 
dropping off and collecting your child.  We also ask that only 1 parent / family 
member comes to school to drop off and collect to reduce the number of people 
on site at any given time.  These continued measures will help with our school Covid 
safety measures. 
It would also be much appreciated if parents, grandparents or other family members follow the 
One Way Systems in place on both sites when collecting their children at the end of the school 
day.  It has been noted that a handful of families are walking back down the Chapel Lane path 
rather than walking straight on and through the school car park.  Diolch pawb!  
 
 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 
 
Mr Roberts will continue to present Headteacher Awards and Assemblies on line each 
week Don’t forget to check them out on the Ysgol Y Waun school website!! 
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ParentPay 
 

Thank you to all of the families who have signed up and are already using 
Parentpay to book and pay for School Dinners and Breakfast Club Sessions. 

 
If you have not as yet signed up to Parentpay for the above please do so at 

your earliest convenience.  If you have lost your Welcome to Parentpay letter 
which explains how to register please contact either of the school offices for a 

copy of your letter. 
 

Please remember that ALL School Dinners required should be booked through 
this system from now on.  If you are having problems during the registration 
process please ask to speak to Mrs Pearce or Mrs Gardner who will do their 

best to help you. 
 

Breakfast Club balances from last term have now been transferred across to 
pupil’s accounts and we will be deducting the fees in one lump sum at the end 
of the week for any Paid Breakfast Club sessions attended that week.  Please 
make sure that there is credit on your child’s account to cover the sessions 

attended. 
 

Thank you.  
 
 



 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

HALF TERM 
Friday 28th May – School closes for Half Term 

 
Tuesday 8th June – School re-opens for pupils 

 
TRAINING DAY 1 – POSTPONED IN SEPTEMBER 
Friday 30th April – School closed for Staff Training 

 
TRAINING DAY 2 – POSTPONED IN SEPTEMBER 
Monday 7th June – School closed for Staff Training 

 
CURRICULUM TRAINING DAY 

Friday 25th June – School closed for Staff Training 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
Friday 16th July – School closes for Summer Holidays 

 


